
 

If you have any other appointment or service scheduled 
due to this voucher (doctor’s visit, x-ray, etc.).  You are 
required to inform us at least 24 hours in advance for 
another voucher to be generated for your next 
appointment or service. Failure to give proper 
noƟficaƟon of any scheduled appointments or services 
may cause a voucher to not be generated which may 
result in you not having PRC benefits for this scheduled 
service. You may have to reschedule the services or be 
responsible for all costs that are associated with the 
appointment or service which you did not receive a 
voucher for.    

 

 

 

Signature ____________________________________ 

Date ________________________________________ 

 

Staff Signature _______________________________ 


